
State of Smitl) (Carolina
Ofice of tlje (^otiemor

Nikki R, Haley 
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

July 7,2016

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Ms. Jamie Self
Reporter, The State
jself@thestate.com

Re: Records provided in response to The Slate’s Freedom of Information Act request for emails
related to the Confederate Flag.

Dear Jamie,

Recall that, due to the widespread, national public interest of the underlying issues, our office chose to 
reduce the cost of copying records from 10 cents to 5 cents per page and to waive in its entirety the cost 
for staff time to search and compile records as is allowed by Section 30-4-30(b) of the South Carolina 
Code of Laws (a reduced charge is appropriate where waiver of the fee is determined by the agency to be 
in the public interest).

Previously, our office estimated that the total cost to produce The State’s request would be $166.70 for 
which a deposit of $100.00 was required to proceed. Enclosed is a copy of the check for the deposit of 
$100.00 submitted by former employee Andy Shain. Accordingly, the remaining balance of $66.70 is 
owed to our office. Please provide payment by cash or check, made payable to the “Office of the 
Governor” and mailed or delivered to the following address:

Office of the Governor
A fl'N: Holly G. Pisarik, Chief Legal Counsel
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Ci
Holly G. PiSarik
Chief Legal Counsel

Enclosures

mailto:jself@thestate.com
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Nov. 10,2015

Holly Pisarik

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of the Governor

Ms. Pisarik -

1 have enclosed a $100 check for the deposit on my Freedom of Information Act request 
regarding emails from the governor and her senior staff and the public sent to the 
governor’s office between June 1 and July 13, 2015.

Please inform me when the photocopies are available and about any additional cost.

Also please send me a receipt. You can send it via email to ashain@thestate.com.

Thank you for waiving the cost of staff time and charging a reduced cost for copies.

Sincerely,

Andy Sham

Reporter

The State

(803) 445-4904

mailto:ashain@thestate.com

